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TO:  Missouri River Correctional Center Area Landowners 
 
FROM:  Terry Fleck, Chairman 
  Burleigh County Water Resource District 
 
SUBJECT:  Public Informational Meeting Notice 
 
DATE:  September 11, 2013 
 
The Burleigh County Water Resource District (BCWRD) has been working to identify desired 
flood mitigation measures for the Missouri River Correctional Center area.  An initial Public 
Informational Meeting was held in October, 2012.  Since then, legislation has authorized funding 
participation by the Department of Corrections and we have refined the projected project costs 
and proposed assessment district.   
 
We have scheduled a subsequent Public Informational Meeting for September 17, 2013 from 
7:00 to 9:00 pm in the Tom Baker Meeting Room; City/County Building; 221 North Fifth Street; 
Bismarck, ND. A short presentation will be provided to update the public regarding the current 
status of project development.  This will be followed by an opportunity for the local residents to 
provide additional input.  It is anticipated that following this meeting, the engineering analysis 
will be finalized and a public hearing and assessment vote will be scheduled. 
 
A copy of this Notice as well as the draft Preliminary Engineering Technical Memorandum is 
available on the BCWRD website at www.bcwrd.org. 
 
We look forward to your participation in this meeting. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
  
 
 
 

Terry Fleck, Chairman 
Burleigh County Water Resource District 
 

C: Burleigh County Commissioners 

 BCWRD Board Members 

 Marcus Hall, Burleigh County Engineer 

 Keith Rasmusson, MRC 

http://www.bcwrd.org/

